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PROPOSED TEMPORARY 
ROAD CLOSURES

The Council has received an application from City Care 
Limited for the temporary closure of the following road, for 
the following event, on the date and times shown below.

Spring River Festival

Road Proposed to be Closed

Marine Parade
From 211 Marine Parade to 266 Marine Parade

Proposed Period of Closure
Saturday, 20 October 2012 from 9am to 9pm

This closure is proposed to be made under paragraph 
11(e) of the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act 
1974. The proposed closure will apply to all vehicular 
traffic with the exception of emergency service vehicles.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed 
closures may do so in writing to the Council Secretary, 
Christchurch City Council, PO Box 73013, Christchurch, no 
later than 4pm on Thursday 27 September 2012.

Alternatively, any objections may be emailed to 
clare.sullivan@ccc.govt.nz.

C Sullivan 
COUNCIL SECRETARY

advert ising  proof 1  2  3  4  5  
revisions:

your contact:

job:

publication

2012

run date position sort cost

Proof read by:_______________________________    With:  _______________________________Date:_______________________________

:tamrof:ezis

URL               Closing date 
tested:             checked: 

PLEASE NOTE: 
that we have prepared this 
advertisement proof based on our 
understanding of the instructions 
received. In approving the 
advertisement, it is client’s responsibility 
to check the accuracy of both the 
advertisement, the media and the 
position nominated.

Cancellation of adverts booked with 
media will incur a media cancellation 
fee of $50.

 $0    $0    $25   $50   $75

(excl gst)

C42407

12 x 2	 mono

The Press	 wed 19 sept	 public notices		  $282.90

Julie


